

NEW YORK CITY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

## KHALIL GIBRAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY

50 NAVY STREET BROOKLYN, NY 11201

TEL: 718-522-2119 FAX: 718-522-9827

HOLLY REICHERT, PRINCIPAL
MARIA HULIARIS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

March 15, 2010

Dear K.G.I.A. Families,

After careful deliberation, I have decided to leave the position of Principal of K.G.I.A. for personal reasons.

Today is my last day as principal of K.G.I.A. Effective Tuesday, March 16, 2010, Principal Beshir Abdellatif, will be the interim acting principal at Khalil Gibran International Academy.

I would like to thank you - the families of K.G.I.A. students - for your dedication to your child's education and your support of K.G.I.A. I have had the distinct privilege of getting to know all of our students, watch them change, grow, and develop as adolescents, and follow their academic as well as social-emotional growth and accomplishments. I have appreciated the time I have spent talking to you about your children and how we can make K.G.I.A. a better place for all. Your comments, concerns, and ideas have been an inspiration for me as a school leader always focused on the goal of our collective success.

I am grateful for the rewarding experience I gained and the opportunity to serve you and your children. I wish all of you continued success.

Respectfully,